
GENEVA TOWNSHIP 
400 WHEELER DRIVE 

GENEVA, ILLINOIS 60134 

EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES 
APRIL 26, 2006 

TOPIC: PERSONNEL 
7:00p.m. 
Roll Call: Present-Supervisor Patrick Jaeger, Trustees, Richard Sharp, 
Sharon Brazill, Denise La Cure, Mark Wissing and Clerk Barbara Olson 

Supervisor Jaeger asked the trustees to consider the hiring of a director for 
the new Geneva Township Senior Center. 

Interviews have been given to several candidates. 
Trustees discussed possible salary possibilities for a director. 
It was suggested the $42,500.00 might be a good starting figure as the 
candidate to be selected would begin as a marketing manager. 

No other business was discussed and no decisions were made in Executive 
Session. 

Executive Session ended at 8:20 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Barbara E. Olson 
Township Clerk 


